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Members Present: Dan Coons, Chairman, Mike Hodder, Vice-Chairman, Ed Roundy, Gail Antonucci, Dave Wheeler, 
Lenore Clark, Randy Tetreault, Members, Sarah Silk, Alternate. 
 
 
Robert Amick 
20 Amley Way  
TM #251-25 
Standard Dredge & Fill 
 
The applicant proposes to rebuild an existing 26’x8’ crib dock and add a 4’x6’ extension on two posts. 
 
Referencing the Robert Amick Standard Dredge & Fill application, TM #251-25, the files do not indicate that 
the dock was initially constructed prior to 1969. The Commission has no objection to issuing a rebuild permit 
for the applicant.  
 
However, the Commission would prefer the dock be rebuilt to current NHDES construction standards.  The 
Commission notes that the existing dock is a full crib dock and would prefer that provided it is being 
completely rebuilt, that it be reconstructed as either a pier dock or separated crib dock (multiple smaller 
cribs), rather than rebuilding it in the same manner it was previously constructed. 
 


